Dear IB Physics Parents and Community:


This is your cordial invitation to the 13th annual Tualatin Physics research symposium.  It will be held at 6:00 on the evening of Monday, the 9th and Wednesday the 11th of January 2006 in the lecture hall of Tualatin High School.  Generally, students in the period 3A class will go Monday, and Period 4A will go Wednesday, but check with your child to make sure you are going the night they are presenting if you plan to come.


The purpose of the symposium is for my students to defend their semester research projects before the public (you).  Their projects constitute their final examination for the semester of IB Physics.


This symposium features research high-g freezing, baseball bats, dry ice cannons, piano acoustics, guillotine design, free throws, coronal discharge, voice analysis, running form, flow rate, speaker enclosures, traction and wetness, flow rate vs. pressure gradient, magnets, resistivity, vortex formation, combustion cannon design, air friction, microwave ovens, combustion and frequency, and catapults.


Hope to see you there!!!

Sincerely,

Chris Murray

Physics 

Tualatin High School 



